
Site Report – School Site – April , 2023
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke
and LPSD School Board Members

From: Team Newhalen, Position

Outstanding Activities and Events CTE was a big hit for the students that attended.

CTE was a big hit
for the students
that attended.
Five of our high
school students
took an ETT
course with
Nancy Tones and
received their
ETT
certification!

Pagan and Miss
Patty were able to
attend the Bristol
Bay Sustainability
Summit and learn
about
sustainability
initiatives and
how to make our
villages more
sustainable for
generations to
come.

Mrs. Barthelman’s Kindergarten class managed to grow some tadpoles into frogs! They are tree frogs and we are
hoping to keep them alive over the summer for future classes.
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Personnel

Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress
Students are pushing hard to wrap up levels. This week the focus has been on state testing.

Technology Progress

Facility Update
We continue to move water shedding from spring break up away from our facility.

LSAC Activity
Newhalen LSAC is currently working to prepare for state testing breakfasts.

Volunteer Report
I would like to thank Matthew Askoak for volunteering to coach NYO. Also our LSAC has been working hard to
prepare meals during our state testing.

Professional Development

Pupil Attendance
We have had good school attendance during state testing.
We are anticipating 102 students for 2023/2024 and 101 students for 2024/2025 School Year

Student and Staff Safety

Subsistence Calendar
LSAC has set forward the 23/24 calendar.

Other
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